
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Reminder Notice
NICTA hereby gives notice that the closing date for all written 
submissions on the following draft documents namely; 
Universal and Access Service Strategic Plan 2018 – 2022; 
Project Report and Universal and Access Services Operational 
Plan 2018; and the Universal and Access Services Levy Fund 
2018 is close of business, Monday, January 15, 2018.

Interested stakeholders and members of the public can submit 
their comments to: consultation.submission@nicta.gov.pg 
before or by the above closing date. 

All queries should be directed to Mr Kila Gulo-Vui on 3033227 
during office hours or email: kgulovui@nicta.gov.pg

Charles S. Punaha
Chief Executive Officer


